Jon
Park Notes and Updates:

Concession Stand Remediation / Remodel — the park board is requesting funding
of 52,000 to acquire the needed materials to remediate the water damage issues
and remodel the interior of the concession stand, to bring it closer in line to state
compliance regulations for food safety / food service licensing.

The next task at hand after the interior remediation efforts and remodel are
completed, is replacing the damaged water lines, which will be required to be
functional prior to licensing, and is required for foodservice licensing. This task
will be completed in the spring to minimize the possibility of freezing or damage.

NOTE: The park board does have a local community member who wishes to
donate to the pipe replacement project, which would minimize the capital
expense.

Graffiti — gel-based solvent, as recommended by Home Depot was purchased by
Heidelberg Township Recreation Association to remove the graffiti, however, it
needs to be applied once temperatures are at least 40 degrees. This will be taken
care of as soon as the weather cooperates.

Picnic tables — several picnic tables were damaged in December during the
snowstorm, as they were moved and used as snow ramps for sledding and
snowboarding. They have been placed in the garage (concession stand) and will
be evaluated for stability and repairability.

NOTE: NYCRPD has been made aware of both incidents and police reports have
been made.

2021 Calendar — the 2021 calendar has begun to be filled with events and
baseball practices / games with the Hanover 13U Hornets, who will be utilizing
Heidelberg Township Park as their “home field” for the 2021 season, as they do
not have a field of their own. The coaches of the Hanover 13U Hornets also wish
to assist with the maintenance and care of both baseball diamonds.




